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AR6 Exemptions Request Notice 

The government has published the Exemptions Request Notice for Allocation Round 6 (AR6). This 
notice sets out the procedure that excluded generators must follow if they wish to apply to be 
exempted from their temporary site exclusion in order to be eligible to participate in AR6, which is 
due to open in March 2024. 

• Exemptions Request Notice 

Details of excluded sites are placed on the Register of Temporary Site Exclusion published and 
updated from time to time by the Low Carbon Contracts Company, the CfD counterparty.  

The Exemptions Request Notice includes details of: 

• The information to be included in an exemption request 

• The deadline by which a request for an exemption certificate must be received by the 

Secretary of State (i.e. the “closing date”) 

• Where such requests should be sent 

Visit the CfD microsite for more information about AR6 and the CfD scheme. 

 
 

General Data Protection Regulation 
 

This stakeholder bulletin is being circulated to people who have opted in to the Contract for Difference 
stakeholder contact list.  We issue these stakeholder bulletins as a convenience to interested parties, however 
it is not in any way essential to be on this list to participate in major consultations or allocation rounds.   
 
Purpose & scope of this list:  This list is managed by the Department for Energy Security and Net Zero (and 
any successor departments) and will be used to inform interested parties of policy developments relevant to 
the Contract for Difference scheme for renewable energy projects (and any direct successor schemes).  It is 
not used for any other purposes. 
 
To be removed from the circulation list:  Please send a blank e-mail with the subject ‘opt out’ (if the 
receiving e-mail you use is different to the one you send the e-mail from, include that e-mail address in the 
subject of the e-mail) to ContractsForDifference@energysecurity.gov.uk. 
 
If you have received this indirectly and want to be added to this list: Send a blank e-mail with the subject 
line ‘opt in’ to ContractsforDifference@energysecurity.gov.uk. You can withdraw your consent to opt in at any 
time. We will normally keep your address on this list until you: a) withdraw your consent to opt in, b) the 
scheme closes without any successor, c) we receive reports your email address is no longer operational, or d) 
you do not respond to a periodic request from us to reconfirm your desire to opt in.    

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/contracts-for-difference-cfd-allocation-round-6-exemptions-request-notice
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lowcarboncontracts.uk%2Fresources%2Fregisters%2Fregister-of-temporary-site-exclusion%2F&data=05%7C02%7Canita.clark%40energysecurity.gov.uk%7Ccb65a7fa6c1641579f9d08dc12ce5d5b%7Ccbac700502c143ebb497e6492d1b2dd8%7C0%7C0%7C638405924750962446%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MpYulu7hks%2Fvk39QFTEpmyFzbPlkCDuEaDsRBxFeQK0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cfdallocationround.uk/
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